


ASSISTANT CITY CLERK ALVAREZ: We're live, Mr. Mayor. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay, great. So we're going to reconvene into Open 

Session from Closed Session, and City Attorney Quinn Barrow has an 

announcement. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you, Mayor. Pursuant to the Brown Act, the 

City Council went into Closed Session at the 5:30 session. There was 

no reportable action taken. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay, thank you. So we're going to adjourn, make the 

announcement. Adjourn. Now welcome you to the City Council Regular 

meeting for Tuesday, October 15 at 6:00 PM. 


